
Dear Bristol Harbour Village Residents, 

We would like to inform you about upcoming paving and roadwork scheduled to begin next week starting on Tuesday, 
May 13. This work will have slight impact on parking and access to certain areas of the community. Please review the 
following schedule and parking instructions carefully to ensure a smooth process. Our Contractor is College Bound 
Sealers (CBS), same as in 2024.  

Work & Parking Schedule 

Golfside Residents: 
May 13 (Tuesday): Milling begins. For Golfside residents - Please begin parking along the road the evening of May 12 or 
early on May 13. Crews will work as quickly as possible to mill and you should be able to drive over the milled road 
with no issue.  
May 14 (Wednesday): There will be limited access to Golfside all day. For Golfside residents, please park in the guest 
spots on Andrews Way or on Vardon Drive. Regular parking may resume on May 15. For all residents, please consider 
using alternate routes other than Golfside that day. You may still access the garbage facility on foot but may want to 
hold oƯ on garbage hauls until the following day, May 15. Note: You will always have full access to your unit.  
CliƯside Residents (Buildings 1–3): 
May 13 (Tuesday): Milling may begin based on weather and schedule / progress on Golfside milling.  
May 14 (Wednesday): Milling begins (or continues) on CliƯside. For buildings 1-3 (Condo 1): You will find that the roads 
will be rather full of equipment, which may make driving diƯicult. To avoid this, please consider parking on Terrace 
Drive alongside the road (please do not park on lawn). Additionally, CliƯside residents may park at the Community 
Center if needed, as to avoid any driving interruptions. Note: You will always have full access to your unit.  
May 15–16 (Thursday and Friday): Paving and grading work on CliƯside continues, including sidewalk paving. Please 
make arrangements to park outside of the work area (either on Terrace Drive or at the Community Center) during this 
time to avoid driving interruptions. Note: You will always have full access to your unit.  
May 15–19: Residents of CliƯside Condos may park in the Community Center (CC) lot or on Terrace Drive starting on 
May 15 to avoid driving interruptions and inconvenience. This parking option remains available through May 19. On 
May 16th and May 19th, the beach shuttle will be available for shuttling residents down to CliƯside. In the event that 
you would like the beach shuttle to drive you down to your unit on CliƯside, please call 585-737-3523. Note: You will 
always have full access to your unit.  
Individual Homeowners who’ve Contracted with CBS: 
Individual Homeowner driveway projects will be performed as filler work during the entire period CBS is here. CBS will 
contact each Homeowner individually to inform them of their schedule.  

Important Notes: 

All work is weather dependent. We will communicate any changes or delays to the schedule as soon as possible. 
Given changes in weather, there may be changes in scheduling. If possible, we would like to limit the amount of traƯic 
on the newly paved roads. On the paving days (scheduled for May 16 and May 19), please consider carpooling or 
parking on Terrace Drive or at the Community Center if you live in Condo 1 (buildings 1-3).  
Please expect some noise during this process, and note that crews may work extended hours to stay on track if there 
are any weather delays.  
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we make these important improvements to our community. If you 
have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact the Kenrick oƯice and ask for Ashley ChristoƯ. She can be 
reached at 585-424-1540 or 585-737-3523.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Kenrick Corporation and 
your BHVA Board 


